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Dear parents and carers,
The sunny weather has certainly made for a lovely end to the week! We have had a huge array of activities taking place with
this week, including the Cricket Finals for our boys who came third across North and Mid-Wales, a Year 5 taster day at
Darland, music taster sessions with the Music Cooperative, our Playgroup Sports Day and Nursery Welcome Picnic this
afternoon! I am always inspired by the huge range of activities available to our pupils, and to this end, we will be opening
up bookings for our Extra-Curricular Clubs in September 2025 next week. I will share further details of these on SeeSaw when
available.
Next week we have a very busy week, with lots of things taking place across the school including our Year 6 Leavers’ Service
on Wednesday afternoon at 2pm and their show in the evening at 6pm. On Thursday 17th July, we have arranged for the ice
cream man to visit school. Ice creams are £2 each and this should be sent in cash to class teachers. Only ice cream is
available, but with any allergies, please inform your child’s class teacher who will arrange alternatives. This is for all children
from Playgroup – Year 6. We also have a non-uniform day on Friday 18th July, in return for £1 donations towards the church
roof repairs. These can be in cash or via Parent Pay which will be available shortly. A cake sale on Friday 18th July will also
take place, please do send any donations on Thursday 17th July. We hope you have a great weekend. Diolch, Mr Hatwood
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With respect, friendship and care, we learn here and succeed anywhere

Blwyddyn 3&4 - Striking & Fielding
Pupils have been developing their striking and fielding skills in their Health & Well-being lessons. They have
shown excellent tactical thinking as they have planned out their fielding positions and consistently demonstrate
wonderful team spirit as they encourage each other in batting and running.
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Our Value of the Half Term is ‘Service’

”Respect everyone and love the family of believers .” 
1 Peter 2:17

Blwyddyn 3&4 - Vicar Vicki
We enjoyed welcoming Vicar Vicki into school this week to work with pupils in Year 3 and 4. She shared
some stories linked to our unit of work and answered pupils’ questions brilliantly!

Blwyddyn 3 & 4 - Angles
Pupils have been busy finding angles of shapes. They had to find different angles in nature and capture
this in a pic collage.
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Blwyddyn 3 & 4 – Volume & Capacity
In Maths, pupils have been carrying out some problem solving activities using the water after learning about
capacity and volume.
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Heddlu Bach
Our Heddlu Bach have had a wonderful reward visit with a visiting Police car and police officers. They have
worked very hard over the past few months making our community a better place to live, work and play and we
look forward to their next series of ideas!
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Nursery – Miss Williams 100% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Parker 96% 3 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Baker 94% 5 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Coombes 98% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Mort 96% 2 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Speed 96% 2 sessions

Year 3/4 – Miss Sedgwick 96% 1 session

Year 3/4 – Mrs Wright 96% 2 sessions

Year 3/4 – Mrs Shelmerdine 99% 4 sessions

Year 5/6 – Mr Holmes 91% 3 sessions

Year 5/6 – Mr Szymura 91% 1 session

Year 5/6 – Miss Jones 95% 0 sessions

Whole School 96% 23 sessions
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Attendance and Punctuality
We have seen a real improvement in attendance and punctuality this week, thank you for your support in
getting children into school on time and regularly. We look forward to this improvement continuing over the
coming week.
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